

Science, Research & Innovation 1 Victoria Street London SW1H 0ET

foi.requests@beis.gov.uk

Ms Sharon Stratford request-954515-d2dafadc@whatdotheyknow.com

www.gov.uk/beis

Our ref: FOI2023/06201

Your ref:

20 March 2023

Dear Ms Sharon Stratford

Thank you for your email of 25th February where you requested the following information:

What support and investment by this department has been made for UK owned producers of non-animal derived antibodies here in the UK? This is a significant and key area in medical research and in the industry around fighting pandemics. How are they being prioritised as recommended by EURL CVAM?

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'), you have the right to:

- know whether we hold the information you require
- be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act which may apply).

We have considered your request in line with the Freedom of Information Act and following a search of our records, the Department for Science, Innovation and Technology does not hold the information requested.

This information may be held by UK Research and Innovation, they can be contacted at foi@ukri.org

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original request and should be addressed to the Information Rights & Records Unit. It would be helpful if you can tell us why you are dissatisfied with the response to your request so we may address this during the internal review.

Information Rights & Records Unit Department for Science, Innovation and Technology 1 Victoria Street London SW1H 0ET

Email: FOI.Requests@beis.gov.uk

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Complaints can be made to the Information Commissioner via their website at: https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concern/.

Yours sincerely,

Science, Research & Innovation